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AHRC Research Centre for Law, Gender and Sexuality




A lecture by Bishop Gene Robinson

(Bishop of New Hampshire)

Author of ‘In the Eye of the Storm: Swept to the Center by God’ and recently featured in the 2007 Sundance Film Festival nominated feature length documentary

‘For the Bible Tells Me So’.

‘The Lambeth Conference: A View from the Fringe’
22 July 5pm University of Kent
 “In time, there will be shame too about the exclusion of open gays and lesbians from the ministry. I may not live to see it … but it will happen”. 

(Bishop Gene Robinson, The Guardian)

The AHRC Research Centre for Law Gender and Sexuality (CentreLGS) is hosting a lecture by, and discussion with, Bishop Gene Robinson as part of our academic seminar series on religion and secularism.

Bishop Robinson is the first openly gay Bishop to be elected to office and, as such, was not invited to participate in the Lambeth conference. His talk Tuesday evening will explore the intersections and connections between race, gender, sexuality and other oppressions, reflect on the contemporary relationship between church and state, and the challenge of fighting inequality within faith communities.

CentreLGS is a critical, interdisciplinary, international research centre, advancing scholarship that is theoretically informed and policy relevant. It was founded on 1st June 2004, through a five year grant by the Arts and Humanities Research Council as a partnership between three British universities: the University of Kent – which houses the main Centre office – and the Universities of Keele and Westminster.

Centre scholarship critically advances a progressive politics built on different understandings of equality, power, and different struggles for justice. One evolving research stream of the Centre is religion and secularism’s complex relationship to law, gender and sexuality. While the Centre is international in its focus, religious exclusion and discrimination on grounds of sexuality is particularly pertinent and topical here given the British government’s new equality commitments to lesbians and gay men, and the specific role and status of the Anglican Church in Britain. 

“We are delighted Bishop Robinson will share with us his experiences and perspective. It will enrich our ongoing discussions about community autonomy, the relation of different faith communities to secularism and the state, the challenge of pursuing equality in relation to religious authority, and the historically evolving ways desire, intimacy and sexuality are understood.”   
(Prof. Davina Cooper, Director, AHRC Research Centre for Law, Gender and Sexuality)

For more information, including details of the venue and directions: http://www.kent.ac.uk/clgs/index.html
To book a seat and for media enquiries please contact: centre-lgs@kent.ac.uk
